
Hello everyone,

It's so hard to believe this is our last week of
school in 2024. It's been great watching the
children's excitement during this time of year.

This week they will be learning and talking about
the letters Qq and Gg. They will complete projects
with a Quiet (Santa), a Quilt, make the Grinch, play
a game and make a Gingerbread man. On Friday,
the children will be making a Countdown Bell like
the one we use in class each day. The children will
really enjoy being able to tear off their own links at
home.



Our next field trip will be on January 15th at
Bounce Hopper. It will be from 10:00am -
12:00pm. Parents/Caregivers will need to
transport. More info will be coming.

Your children are such precious gifts. Enjoy this
time when they are young, it goes so fast. I love
looking at the holiday decorations my children
made when they were little. It makes me wish
they were young and innocent again😊

Mrs. Dunton, Ms. Stevens and myself hope you
have a beautiful, memorable holiday season with
your families. Enjoy every moment. We look
forward to hearing all about them on January
6th.

Take care,

Kirstin

Important Dates to Remember:

December



20- Friday-last day for all classes at RNS
23-31- December Recess (school closed)

January
1-3-Monday –New Year’s Day (school closed)
6- RNS reopens
15-Bounce Hopper field trip 10AM - Noon
20-Monday Martin Luther King Day (school closed)
27-31 Spirit Week




